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I support maintaining Vote by Mail in Oregon.  It has shown to increase participation 

by the general public in expressing their selection for candidates and issues.  For 

those of us in the senior population, it is a safe way to caste our ballots and let our 

opinion be known. Eliminating it would be going backwards on participatory 

democracy. 

 

Thank you. 

 


